## THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

VANCOUVER 8, CANADA

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
ANCILLARY SERVICES
LABOUR RELATIONS
PERSONNEL

September 3, 1974

Ms. Emerald Murphy, Chairperson, Association of University and College Employees, Local No. 1, Box 11, Student Union Building, Campus.

Dear Ms. Murphy:

Re: Contract - University of British Columbia - and - the Association of University and College Employees, Local No. 1

In reply to your letter of August 30, 1974 concerning the above-mentioned matter, we are pleased to advise you that the Board of Governors has accepted the terms of agreement as recommended in the memorandum of August 29, 1974 and signed by the respective parties.

It is noted in your letter that a referendum ratification vote was to be held at the earliest possible date. It is suggested that such a vote be arranged immediately as it will take some time to put into effect any changes arising from the agreement.

Yours very truly,

J.F. McLean, Director of Personnel, Labour Relations and Ancillary

Services

JFMcL:fv

cc: Ms. J. Rands